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September 14, 20017 
 
 
 
To the Geneseo CUSD #228 Board of Education: 
 
 
It is my recommendation to the Board to consider and approve a budget for the construction 
of a new High School Stadium Concessions Building not to exceed $150,000.  The work for 
the construction of the Concessions Building is outside of the contracted Project Leaf scope of 
work, and the High School Building Trades class will complete the project during the 2017-18 
school year.  Funds to complete the Concessions Building project will come from the Capital 
Projects Fund 60. 
 
The concrete foundation, plumbing, and electrical infrastructure have already been completed 
during the summer of 2017 at a total cost of $19,767, leaving $130,233 left in the total project 
budget.  Estimated completion is the Spring of 2018. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Tim Gronski, CSBO 
Geneseo CUSD #228 




